
 

 

Dear Parent/Career, 

 

I am writing to inform you of the exciting changes to our Personal Development 

Curriculum this academic year.  All students at Toot Hill School and Toot Hill Sixth 

Form College will have a designated Personal Development Period timetabled 

weekly to enable them to have deeper discussions and be taught by their 

tutor/mentor.  We fully commit to the personal development of all students at Toot 

Hill School and look forward to seeing them grow as individuals over time. 

 

In the 6th Form, our Personal Development Curriculum is delivered on a Tuesday 

Period 2 where students focus on relationships and sexual education, health and 

safety, as well as finance. We are lucky to have an additional rolling period each 

week where we focus on becoming a scholar, as well as preparation for their future 

destinations.  

We are proud of our Personal Development Curriculum as it is age appropriate, 

progressive and has been carefully curated to meet the bespoke needs of our 

students at Toot Hill 6th Form College.  Please see the attached plans for the year 

ahead.  

 

If you do have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

CMordue 
Catherine Mordue 

Head of College 

07/09/2022 
 


